JASON KROPF
STATE REPRESENTATIVE
District 54

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

June 10, 2021

Timothy G. Sekerak

Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building, H271
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Potential Conflict of Interest on House Bill 2004 B

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak:

In accordance with House Rules, I respectfully submit to you in writing my potential conflict of interest

statement on House Bill 2004 B, as stated during today’s House Floor Session.
Statement issued:

Out of an abundance of cantion, I want to declare a potential conflict of interest. My spouse is employed by the

Oregon Commaunity Foundation.

Sincerely,

reserftative Jagotf Kropf
House District 54
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